
Support the Project MYMOOD

  

It is not so easy nowadays to develop an e-learning site that could integrate rather than
substitute what is commonly made in class. The danger is to create something too professional
that requires economic and intellectual effort and remains separate from everyday teaching.
Another danger may be the creation of a container that could simplify and devaluate what
happens in the complex process of teaching and learning.

      

The project  Learning with MYMOOD wants to have a ‘light start’, something not too
professional to collect the different hints in the field of e-learning (or better blended learning)
and lay the foundation  of what may be later developed. It is just 
from a teacher's point of view
and open to whatever may seem interesting and new: from videos to cartoons, to the production
of educational posters, to the exploration of more professional sites, to research in the field of
Teacher Professional Development.

  

For support and suggestions write to mymood@altervista.org
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